
 
 

 
 
JUNE 30, 2008 
VOLUME 6, NUMBER 9 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@onthebase.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Not Bubble-Wrapped, but Base Safer 
With over $600,000 in safety-related capital improvements in the 
past five years and a proactive approach to safety information 
flow, the Port Authority can’t claim that the Base is safely wrapped 
in bubble wrap, but it is safer.  Our customers’ personnel and 
visitors are the target of a safety-focused Port Authority. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/news/factsheet_safety.pdf  

New Tool:  SAFETY NETwork 
On-site safety professionals now have a new tool at their disposal 
to help improve safety at The Base.  The new e-mail system for 
sharing real-time safety concerns, dubbed SAFETY NETwork, is 
now up and running. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/safety  

Be in the Know:  Projects 
Summer projects are underway from roof to road.  Track the 
progress of the projects underway or about to get underway this 
Summer at The Base. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project  

Do Business with the Port Authority 
A new webpage has been unveiled to make it easier for our 
vendors to do business with the Port Authority.  With over $6 
million in capital projects pending and a $21 million capital plan in 
place, we’re looking for a few good partners. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/dobusiness  

 

 


